
From: Sheila Kitz  

Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 3:19 PM 
To: Stan and Sherry Olson (ssolson@mcsnet.ca) 

Subject: Agreement for Rodeo Grounds 

 

Hi Stan - at Council's meeting last week it was brought up that there are other members of the public 

that occasionally want to use the Rodeo Grounds.  I guess I am wondering if Frog Lake would be 

opposed to other parties having the opportunity to use the grounds? Council actually tabled the item to 

present this idea to you.  Councillor Ockerman was going to stop in at the Administration Office in Frog 

Lake to discuss the matter.   

 

If you are in favour of this, I am wondering if you could provide me with the weekends that the Rodeo 

Grounds would be booked - so that we could have it available for others to use if a request comes 

forward.  Or alternatively would you rather that other groups book through Frog Lake? 

 

Let me know your thoughts on the matter 

 

Sheila Kitz, CLGM 
Chief Administrative Officer 
County of St. Paul No. 19 
5015 - 49 Avenue 
St. Paul, AB   T0A 3A4 
 
Office:  780-645-3301 ext 208 
Cell:      780-614-5814 
 

 


